
 

Gender balance working group 

 

 

The PhD students in Physics have formed a working group to support the work on 

gender balance in the Physics Department. The goals of the working group are to 

collect statistics, discuss challenges and propose changes to improve the gender 

balance and inclusivity of the Department. We organize monthly meetings with 

researchers and professors in the Physics Department to exchange personal 

experiences and discuss suggestions. We publish news on our 

website https://sites.google.com/uniroma1.it/gender-and-diversity-physics/home. 

If you are interested in receiving further communication about this project, please 

subscribe to the gipsi (Gender and Diversity in Physics at Sapienza) mailing 

list https://lists2.roma1.infn.it/mailman/listinfo/gipsi. 

If you are interested in being part of the gender balance working group write us an 

e-mail at gender-balance-physics-working-group@uniroma1.it. 

https://sites.google.com/uniroma1.it/gender-and-diversity-physics/home
https://lists2.roma1.infn.it/mailman/listinfo/gipsi
mailto:gender-balance-physics-working-group@uniroma1.it

